
 

 

 

 

Eren Yurdakurban 

49 Chiltern Road 

St Helens 

Merseyside 

WA9 2HS 

   

 

 

Robert.sutherland@keystonelaw.co.uk 

 

 

18th July 2022 

 

By e mail only eren.yurdakurban@hotmail.com 

 

 

Dear Eren 

Re: Appeal against revocation of premises licence 12th March 2021. 

In relation to Breeze Bar premises licence for 87 Ormskirk Street, St Helens WA10 2TD, the 

appeal against the revocation of the premises licence was held on 12th March 2021 at Sefton 

Magistrates Court. 

The Court upheld the Decision of the Council to revoke the premises licence.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Consultant Solicitor  

Keystone Law Limited 
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PP  Robert Sutherland 


